
 

            

2nd December 2019 

Dear parents and carers, 

Re: Free Prize Draw - Chance to win an Apple iPad 

Are you aware that your child may be eligible for an additional £1,320 of 
school funding.?  This funding is called Pupil Premium and can be used to 
provide additional support and resources for the school.   
 
We will be holding a meeting on Thursday 5th December at 9:00am where 
you are invited to come along and find out if you are eligible to apply for this 
additional funding.  If you are eligible and complete your online application by 
Monday 16th December, you will gain entry into our Free Prize Draw with 
the chance to win an Apple iPad.   
 

You can check your eligibility for funding at: 
www.lewisham.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals 

or come along to the meeting on Thursday and we will check your eligibility for 
you.  If you are unable to attend and would like some support with your 
application, please speak to a member of the school admin team. 
 
At a time when school budgets are becoming ever tighter, every penny counts.  
Please help us to access this additional funding for Torridon.  
 

Thank you in advance for your support.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Angela Molloy 
Assistant Headteacher 

Hazelbank Road, Catford, London, SE6 1TG 

Headteacher: Manda George 

Telephone: 0208 697 2762 

E mail: admin@torridonprimary.lewisham.sch.uk 

Website: www.torridonprimary.lewisham.co.uk 

Twitter: @TorridonPrimary 
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